

## The Gardner Family

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

## Prayer Requests at a Glance

- 1 For us to get the visas that we need.
- 2 For Jedidiah, Ali, and Amos to accept Christ as their Savior
- 3 For the Lord to protect our shipping container from theft and water damage

## Dear Pastors and Friends,

As we look back over the month of June, we are very thankful for the churches that we got to visit and all of the Gospel tracts that we got to hand out. Thank you for praying for our safety as we traveled. We appreciate all of your prayers on our behalf. Currently, we are wrapping things up here in the States. The month of July will be our main "preparing to leave" month. We are packing our shipping container during the second week of August and flying to Uganda on the third week of August. We just finished all of the remaining paperwork and insurance changes at our exit interview with BIMI. The final thing that needs to be finalized is our visa to get into the country. Please be in prayer for that. We have already been in contact with several veteran missionaries as well as with Uganda, so please just pray that everything will finish smoothly and in the proper time.

The other prayer request that we would appreciate your praying for us with is the price of the shipping container. We were quoted a price, but because of the complexities with the global shortages and backups, that price is subject to change. We won't know the final price until we pack the container. Please pray that the price will be what was estimated when we signed the contract with the shipping company. Again, thank you for being our friends and for laboring on our behalf before the throne of God.

For the furtherance of the Gospel, Matthew, Savannah, and Jedidiah Gardner



Sent out by Temple Baptist Church with the aid of BIMI



Photo of the Month



THIS IS A UGANDAN BROOM NEXT TO A PILE OF CASSAVA. UGANDANS DRY CASSAVA OUT IN THE SUN TO MAKE THE ROOT SAFE TO EAT.